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April 17, 2009

TO:  The Honorable President Stephanie Rawlings-Blake
and Members of the Baltimore City Council
City Hall, Room 408
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202
S

S
FROM: Ms. Kathleen G. Kotarba, Executive Director

RE:  Bill No. 09~0292—City Streets-Renaming South Hilton Street to Unseld's Way

The Baltimore City Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation (CHAP) submits

this agency report to state no objection to Bill No. 09-0292-City Streets-Renaming South Hilton
Street to Unseld's Way.

Thank you for your consideration.

ol Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison to the City Council
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